January 30, 1940.

Vice-President John N. Garner, U. S. Senate Bldg., Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Garner!

I am again the beneficiary of a beautiful box of cigars from one of my friends. They are over my head and better than I am used to smoking - - so, in accordance with an old custom, I am sending them along to you with my best wishes.

Inasmuch as you have the previous box at the hotel, I am sending this to the Capitol. So, smoke them up and I hope you smoke " em out".

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

AGC.KD